MENAHGA CITY COUNCIL SPECIAL MEETING
BOARD OF REVIEW
Thursday, April 11, 2019

The Menahga City Council Board of Review was held in the Council Chambers on
Thursday, April 11, 2019. The meeting was called to order at 1:00 p.m. by Mayor
Joan Liimatta.

Also present: Council Members Robyn Keranen, Tim Ellingson, Art Huebner.
County Assessor Lee Brekke, Deputy County Assessor Jason Jorgenson and
Interim Administrator Char West.

The purpose of the Board of Review meeting was to determine whether taxable
property in the jurisdiction had been properly valued and classified by the County
Assessor, and to determine whether corrections needed to be made.

Assessor Brekke reported that a 10 day posted and published notice of this meeting
was required. The meeting would be recessed at this time and then reconvened on
April 11, 2019 at 9:00 a.m. once the 10 publication time was met.

Mayor Liimatta recessed the Board of Review Meeting until 9:00 a.m., Monday,
April 15, 2019.

Meeting recessed at 1:10 p.m.
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